HB 1054 -- EMPLOYMENT SECURITY
SPONSOR: Moon

Currently, the law provides that contributions to the unemployment
compensation fund shall not be deducted from the wages of an
employee. This bill provides that employees shall pay for
contributions through deductions from their wages. The deduction
shall appear on a statement showing the amount of the deduction and
that it was for the purpose of supporting the unemployment
compensation fund.



